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. Dear Parents

The school will remain closed for
Winter Break from Wednesday, 22nd
December 2022 to Wednesday, 4th

Janunary 2023.

However, the fee counter will remain
open from Monday . 2nd Januarv
2023, between 2:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

I take this opportumity on behalf of the
school management to wish *you a Mer-

ry Chostmas & Wonderful New Year!
May your heart and home be filled with
all of the joys the season brings.

Warm Regards
Dr. Derek R. Brendish




